
Pupilsõ Work 

12th June
Olivia using coins to 

help with her addition 

and subtractions work.



Keeley has been 

very busy using the 

lessons from 

Oak Academy.



Luca learning about 

coding on the 

computer.

Maia has been working hard 

on her comprehension skills.



A super rhyming 

story by Thomas.


